
John Linn  
 

Wed, May 15, 6:06 PM (11 hours ago)   
 to me  

 
 

Yes I would like to continue in this position 

Sent from my iPad 
 
 
On May 15, 2019, at 1:34 PM, Josh Arneson <jarneson@richmondvt.gov> wrote: 

Jack, 
 
Sorry, just caught a typo, I did not mean to say "alternate", you would continue as the 
sole representative. There is no alternate. 
 
Josh Arneson 
 
Town Manager 
Town of Richmond 
P.O. Box 285 
Richmond, VT  05477 
(802) 434-5170 

 
 
On Wed, May 15, 2019 at 1:32 PM Josh Arneson <jarneson@richmondvt.gov> wrote: 
Jack, 
 
Your term as the Lake Iroquois Recreation District Representative at the end of May. I have not had 
anyone express interest in being appointed to this position. The Selectboard is discussing appointments 
at their meeting on May 20. Would you like to request that you continue as the alternate? If so reply in the 
affirmative to this email and I will let the Board know you would like to continue. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Josh Arneson 
 
Town Manager 
Town of Richmond 
P.O. Box 285 
Richmond, VT  05477 
(802) 434-5170 
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